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Developing Potential without Limitations 

 

 
Monday 4th June 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
RE: FRANCE TRIP 
 
We are very excited about next week’s residential trip to Chateau Du Broutel and are 
now into the final countdown of information and travel information.  
 
Monday 11th June:  

07:30 Arrival at school  

 Registration with Mr Honey 

 Hand in medicines to Mrs Reid with clear instructions and contra-
indications information. 

 Final check for all passports and EHIC Cards  

 Hand in any remaining money envelopes to Miss Princay 
 08:00 Load the coach 
 08:15 Departure 
 12:55 Ferry Crossing 
 
Friday 15th June: 
 14:00 Departure from Chateau 
 16:05 Ferry Crossing 
 20:00 Arrival at school  
 
As the cases will go in the hold and will not be accessible for the duration of the 
journey, please ensure that your child has the following items in their backpack for 
travel:  

 Packed lunch 

 Water bottle 

 Asthma Inhalers 

 Raincoat 

 Jumper 

 Book/Cards/colouring 

 Suncream 

 Sweets (not too many!)  
 
The information about kit lists is available on the school website at: 
http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/chateau_du_broutel_yr_56_trip_2018/191823  
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We will be telling the children the groupings for both the activities and dormitories 
later this week. 
 
Attached to this letter is the Chateau Code of Conduct. Please read the code and 
return a signed copy to the school alongside passports, EHIC cards and money 
envelopes.  
 
If you have any questions please contact the office and we will try to answer them as 
quickly as possible.  
 
While we are away, the children and I will update the newsfeed of the school website 
each evening so that you can find out what we’ve been up to.  
 
The forecast for next week is changeable so please ensure your child is ready for 
both the heat and the rain! Whatever the weather we are sure it is going to be a 
fabulous week. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Jo Reid BA (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH 

Headteacher 
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